
 

  
 
 

This letter is also available in large print and other formats and 
languages, upon request. Please call NHS Grampian Corporate 
Communications on (01224) 551116 or (01224) 552245 or email 
gram.equalityfeedback@nhs.scot 

 
 

Whinhill Medical Practice 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
The Aberdeen Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) manage a number 
of GP Practices in Aberdeen City, including the Whinhill GP Practice. Last year 
we proposed that a number of GP Practices including Whinhill, should be run 
by the GP’s themselves. The vast majority of GP Practices in Grampian are 
run in this way. This local management brings benefits to both GP’s and 
patients. 
 
I am pleased to let you know that arrangements have now been made for the 
Whinhill GP Practice to be run in future by the OneMedical Group, who have 
many years of experience in running GP services. We have not yet agreed a 
date for the changeover, but we are working hard to make this transition 
smooth and seamless.  
 
You do not need to take any action in response to this letter, you will remain 
on the Whinhill GP Practice List and you should notice no immediate 
changes.  
 
If you have any queries about the new arrangements, please email to: 
gram.primarycaresupportachscp@nhs.scot or telephone 01224 655625 to 
leave a message and a member of staff will contact you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Sandra MacLeod 
Chief Officer 
Aberdeen Health and Social Care Partnership 
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